
 
 
 
 

 
16 December 2022 
 
Dear families, 
 
External GCSE Examinations – January 2022 
 
I am writing to inform you that your child has been entered for one or both of the following external examinations 
which are due to take place when we return from holidays: 
 

 OCR Cambridge National - Sport Science – Risk of Sport Injuries - 9 January 2023 – AM 

 BTEC Travel and Tourism – The UK Travel and Tourism Sector - 13 January 2023 – AM 
 
A copy of your child’s examination timetable, along with seating information and exam length are included for your 
reference. It is vital that your child attends these examinations, as the outcomes of these exams contribute to their 
final exam result in summer. Please support your child over the holiday period by ensuring they have a quiet space 
to revise. It is important that your child is revising daily to ensure they get the best possible outcome. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about these examinations by emailing 
PMurray@dixonsco.com. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Paul Murray 
Assistant Principal 


